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Dear	IPART,		I	completely	endorse	the	submission	that	their	should	be	a	fair	
price	for	Solar.		The	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	
of	electricity.		All	suppliers	should	offer	the	fair	price	as	a	minimum	not	a	
benchmark	range.			We	purchased	Solar	not	only	to	help	the	government	but	to	
ensure	that	in	our	retirement	we	would	not	get	huge	electricity	bills.		It	is	a	joke	
to	receive	so	little	return	for	all	our	outlay.			Regards,		Suzanne	Waterman	
	
SUZANNE	WATERMAN		
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